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I strongly oppose this bill, knowing that it has no fiscal impact statement, therefore 

not justifying how much or large this bill will cost us as a people in a community as 

taxpayers. It is unconstitutional and will make it hard for lower income law, abiding 

citizens to be able to execute their constitutional rights! oppose! 


